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First name: Judy &amp;amp; Bill

Last name: Rett-Barnes

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: We are concerned about changes to Forest Service rules that could allow e-bikes on trails.  Bikes,

whether e-bikes or mountain bikes, do not belong on trails.  They interfere with wildlife and hikers and are not

appropriate in the forests.


